
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
 

     Newsletter   Week 1 

Autumn 2 2024  
 

 

 

Our op 

Dates for your diary 
                    Tuesday 12th November 

Baby and toddler coffee morning 9am till 

10.45am 

Parents evening 

Open evening at Junior Academy 

Wednesday 13th November 

Open morning at Dereham Junior Academy 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need 

Reception parents to share a book with their 

child 2.45pm 

Monday 18th November 

Year 2 parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Wednesday 20th November 

Year 1 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 21st November 

Year 2 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Parents evening 

Friday 22nd November 
Year 1 parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Monday 25th November 

PJs and Pizza for years 1 and 2 children 4-6pm 

PJs and Pizza for Nursery children 3.15-

5.15pm  

Wednesday 4th December 

Year 2 History workshop with parents 1.30pm 

Friday 6th December 

Christmas Wreath making 7pm 

Tuesday 10th December 

Reception parents to share a book with their 

child 2.45pm 

Wednesday 11th December 

Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 12th December 

Choir on Tour 

Glow Disco-Parents watch week 2.30pm 

Friday 13th December  

Christmas Jumper day 

Christmas Fair 1.30-3.30pm 

Monday 16th December 

School Disco 
Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas performance in the church 2pm 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas performance in the church 5.15pm 
Children dropped off at school at 4.45pm and the service 

starts in the church at 5.15pm. 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                        Pearl Class-       97.74% 

                          Ruby Class-        95.9%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 Diamond Class-  98.07%  

 Sapphire Class-   95.45% 

 Emerald Class-    95.47% 

                          Topaz Class-       96.15% 

Well done to every class for getting over 95% attendance 

this week. This is the national average for attendance and is 

expected attendance for our school to achieve every week. 

 

Headteacher award: 

Reception: India and Delilah 

Year 1: Scarlett and Erin 

Year 2: Adoni and Teddy 

Staff: Mrs Caffyn and Mrs Barnett  

Well done! 

Maths Whizz Class winner: 

Sapphire Class 

Special shout out to…Elowyn, David, Lukas and Harry.P 

Lunchtime award: 

Winning class-Topaz 

Stockings for Nursery and Reception children. 

Children have the option to make one of these- return the slip 

and cash. 

Christmas tree decorations for year 1 and 2 children. These 

are optional. Please return the slip and cash if you would like 

the children to make one. 

Both shall be collected at our Christmas fair on Friday 13th 

December.  

 We are excited to share that we came 2nd in the 

Tesco stronger starts. Thank you for each vote you 

made using the blue tokens. This shall be used to 

enhance both our main school and nursery entrances, 

enhancing communication friendly spaces.  

Please note that the date of the school disco has changed to 

Monday 16th December. Letters will follow soon. 


